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VISIT OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

TO LONDON . JANUARY 29 . 1987

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, announced today that he
will hold talks with the British Foreign and Commonwealth
Secretary, the Right Honourable Sir Geoffrey Howe, in
London on January 29 .

The two ministers meet frequently at multilateral
gatherings . Mr . Clark last paid an official visit to
London in 1984 and Sir Geoffrey visited Ottawa in 1985 .
In addition to bilateral matters, they will discuss a

range of international issues .

As previously announced, Mr . Clark will leave
the next day for an official visit to Bangladesh and India .
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